
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

6 June 2025 
 

Dear Applicant 

Re:  Application for Classroom Teacher (Fixed term Maternity Cover to February 2026 in the first 
instance) 

 

Thank you for requesting an application pack to the above vacancy that we have available. 
 
We are looking for a creative, enthusiastic and inspirational teacher to join us at Brighstone. 

 
We need a teacher who:  

• is dynamic, has high expectations and is committed to ensuring the best possible outcomes for all 
children 

• is able to communicate effectively with colleagues, parents/carers and pupils 

• can implement a range of strategies for supporting, engaging and extending all learners 

• is prepared to become fully involved in the life of our Church of England school and community 

• is confident in using IT as part of teaching 

• has an interest in enhancing the learning and school experiences of our children. 

We can offer: 

• a welcoming Church of England Primary School in the friendly village of Brighstone 

• a nurturing environment in which everyone is respected and valued 

• resources and training to enable you to carry out your role effectively 

• a hard-working, trusting and supportive team which has the learning, enjoyment and wellbeing of 

our children and staff at the heart of everything that we do 

• children who love learning 

 
This post is available to start from 1st September 2025. 
 
Please email completed applications to office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk or post / deliver to the school at 
the address above.  
  
Closing date for applications is Wednesday 18 June 2025, 12.00 noon 
 
(Please note that although it states on the application form that at least 3 years of employment history is 
required, for the purposes of safeguarding, we actually require a FULL employment history, accounting 
for any gaps.)  
 
Interviews will be held Monday 23 June 2025 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher – Mrs R. Lennon  
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If we do not contact you before Friday 20 June please understand that you have been unsuccessful in 
securing an interview on this occasion. 
 
Brighstone CE Primary School is committed to safeguarding and protecting its pupils and students.  The 
successful candidate will be subject to an enhanced DBS check.  References will be requested prior to 
interview. 
 
Enclosed with this application pack is:- 

• A job description and person specification 

• An application form  

• Declaration of criminal offences form  

• Equality monitoring form  

• A copy of the advert   
 

Closing date: Wednesday 18 June, 12.00 noon         Interviews: Monday 23 June 2025 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Rebecca Lennon 
Headteacher  
Brighstone CE Primary School  


